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Ref No.: Alicon/Stock Exch/Letter/2023-15   February 15, 2024 
 

To To 
The Manager The Manager 
The Department of Corporate Services The Listing Department 
BSE Limited National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Floor 25, P. J. Towers, Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Dalai Street, Mumbai — 400 001 Bandra (East), Mumbai — 400 051 

Scrip Code: 531147 Scrip Symbol: ALICON 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Subject :- Administrative Warning Letter  
 
This is to inform you that we have received an administrative warning letter from the Securities 
Exchange Board of India (SEBI) on February 8, 2024, a copy of which is enclosed. This letter is 
in regard to certain inadvertent error in corporate announcements made by the Company on  25th 
July, 2023 regarding Employees Stock Option Scheme and interim dividend.   
 
The Company is advised to be careful and exercise due care so that lapses do not recur. and to 
place this letter before its Board of Directors in the ensuing Board Meeting. The Company is 
also instructed to disseminate this letter to the Stock Exchanges. 
 
There is no impact on the financials, operation or other activities of the Company pursuant to 
the above-mentioned administrative warning letter.  
 
Request you to please take the same on record.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Alicon Castalloy Ltd 
 
 
Amruta Joshi  
Company Secretary  
 
 
Encl: as above 
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